
 
 

 
July 9, 2024 
 
Association Sisters and Brothers, 
 
The TWU-IAM Association Negotiation Committee representing Fleet 
Service will begin contract negotiations with American Airlines on August 27th 
and 28th.  As you know, The Association sent notification of Section 6 
bargaining to AA on May 1, 2024, to begin talks before the amendable date. 
 
Your Fleet Service Negotiation Committee is completely prepared to engage 
American Airlines at the bargaining table and are confident we will secure 
the industry leading contract our members so richly deserve.  Thank you for 
your confidence and continued support. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Your TWU-IAM Association Negotiation Committee 
 


